
The Maskers are indebted to the 
W.E.A. Southampton Branch for 

the use of the beautiful 
Bechstein Piano. 

The Director would like to 
thank the staff of the Tudor 

Merchants Hall for their usual 
friendly co-operation 

Thanks also to Betty and John 
Riggs, Graham Hill and their 
front-of-house team, and. to the 
many Maskers who have helped 

with this production. 

Happy Christmas 

Mollie • 

.#r 

Maskers always welcomes new 
members, or would you like to 

be a Friend of Maskers? 

\ For details P1:,":,~e Betty Riggs "' 

01703 472619 
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